
Dear FMA Member,

On Friday, January 25, 2019, President Trump agreed to support a three-week short-term
Continuing Resolution (CR) which would finally end the partial government shutdown.
 
We expect the legislation to be agreed to shortly in the Senate and the House of
Representatives and signed into law within the next day or so. FMA is relieved the
administration and Congress were finally able to reach an agreement to allow federal
employees to return to work, perform their constitutionally-mandated missions and receive
their hard earned paychecks.

We will continue to update our Shutdown Hub on the FMA website for those who want
more information and resources regarding the shutdown. We will continue to update our
members as news about the shutdown's conclusion unfolds.
 
We thank you, and all FMA members, for helping us keep the pressure on lawmakers to find
a solution to this shutdown. Your calls and action letters to your members of Congress made
a difference.
 
Very truly yours,

Brian Davis
Government Affairs Representative

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013OK2f3d-I0LN7XssSVXogaGhJLFF5CWvZaLf9KCu0Q6DOHkwRvMt-oIthOC2SvhoF72gNDc7j2k75VmWP2rPVaY2EVY9vu3fyAsTvqNXQCv1zyDAFwLLoLWWNKmWic9WBcp1dw-A2J6u1N_N5-hOzE2OxTjE9jq7XwB13JlA_o0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013OK2f3d-I0LN7XssSVXogaGhJLFF5CWvZaLf9KCu0Q6DOHkwRvMt-k5Z8NMUews6f-Rw28VYx-YZJg9Kqo48Ox1MLlr8GjR0dSjpwlFSY2Ht-aGdLvaYX-eAnj2YKxY90gLEmNzc2grCorDRkaYReqB8RJ7HtR_1ChFDkawufLYJeqq02D_6D2rsWXpRC0XC&c=&ch=

